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19 November, 0.

On"

Sir,

I have to acknowledge the

receipt of your letter of the 7 instant

relative to the amount paid miss

Parent, Teacher of the Caughnawaga

Girls school, for September quarter last,

and stating that you think that

Miss Parent should have been paid

in full for that quarter, as it was

not her fault that she did not

open the school at the beginning of

the quarter.

In reply, I have to inform you

that the facts of the case are as follows:

On the 12th July last you sent in

an application from Miss Parent,

for

A. Brosseau Esqr

Indian Agent.
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